NATIONAL SCHOOL OF DRAMA
NEW DELHI

Important Notice: JEE (Preliminary Round) for NSD Admissions — Delhi Centre

This is to inform that the Joint Entrance Examination (Preliminary Round) for admission to the
Three-Year Diploma Course in Dramatics at NSD, New Delhi, and the One-Year Certificate
Course at the four regional centres of NSD, is rescheduled to 5" & 6™ June, 2025 at the Delhi
Centre.

Applicants appearing at the Delhi Centre are requested to take note of the above dates.
The list of shortlisted candidates will be uploaded on the NSD official website in due course.
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